ISLAMIC CENTER OFFRISCO

ISLAMIC CENTER OF FRISCO

11137 Frisco Street Frisco, TX. 75033

Phone: (469) 252-4532

Dated: May 7th 2021

Dear School Administration,

The Muslim community of the City of Frisco and adjoining areas (including but not limited to school districts) will be celebrating the Islamic holiday of Eid al-fitr on Thursday May 13th 2021

As Eid-al-Fitr is a very important religious holiday for Muslims, we request you to excuse the respective Muslim student(s) from attending school on that day and not count the absence as an unexcused absence. It would certainly be appreciated if the student could make up any missed class work at a later time.

We thank you for your consideration and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to reach out to me.

Kind Regards,

Salah Mahmoud

Imam, Islamic Center of Frisco

Email: lmam@friscomasjid.org

Phone: 469-458-6563